
FAO: Ben Le Mare 

Dear Mr Le Mare, 

Thank you for consulting HS2 Ltd on the above matter. 

I can confirm that following the recent decision to remove the HS1 link from the HS2 Phase One 
proposals this site is unaffected by the railway and we have no further comments to make on the 
proposals. 

Yours sincerely, 

James Fox I Safeguarding Planning Manager HS2 Ltd 
Tel: 020 7944 0188 F 07881 802995 Zone: H10 (2nd Floor) I James.Fox@hs2.org.uk Facebook 
!Twitter F Linkedln High Speed Two (H52) Limited, 2nd Floor, Eland House, Bressenden Place, 
London SW1E 5DU F www.hs2.org.uk 


